UTICA COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 


NON-SCHOOL SPONSORED TRAVEL


Dear Parents and Students:

An educational tour to Ecuador has been planned for UAIS students from March 31 – April 8, 2018. Our school is supportive of any travel with educational value to the students; however, each participant and his or her parents/guardians must be aware that the above is not a school-sponsored or school-affiliated activity.

We do find it necessary, however, for Utica Community Schools’ legal protection, to make sure that all persons involved understand that this is not a school-sponsored trip.  Utica Community Schools will not be providing supervision of any kind and Utica Community Schools assumes no responsibility for any aspect of this activity. 

You may indicate your permission for your student to attend by signing and returning this to school.

Sincerely,



[bookmark: _GoBack]Shaun Greene-Beebe
UAIS Principal


I grant ____________________________ permission to attend the above-designated activity and release Utica Community Schools from any liability to the student in connection with this participation in this activity.



____________________________________________	_____________________
Parent or Guardian Signature					Date
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